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TO: The Chief Executive Officer of
all financial institutions in the 
Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT

The Federal Reserve Board of Governors announces an extension of the
comment period on same-day payment for checks under certain conditions

DETAILS

The Federal Reserve Board of Governors has extended the comment
period to December 1, 1988, on its proposed concept of same-day payment for
checks presented to paying banks by private sector collecting banks. The 
previous period for comment, announced in Circular 88-28 dated April 8, 1988, 
would have ended August 3, 1988.

Comments on the proposal should be addressed to William W. Wiles, 
Secretary, Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, 20th and C 
Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20551. All correspondence must be received on 
or before December 1, 1988.

MORE INFORMATION

For more information, please call Richard D. Ingram at (214) 651-6212 
or Dean A. Pankonien at (214) 651-6228.

Sincerely yours,

For additional copies of any circular please contact the Public Affairs Department at (214) 651-6289. Banks and others are 
encouraged to use the following incoming WATS numbers in contacting this Bank (800) 442-7140 (intrastate) and (800) 
527-9200 (interstate).
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